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Press Release: Flood watch in effect as severe storms and additional 

rainfall expected in Barre Sunday and Monday 

Barre, VT -- A flood watch is in effect for all of Vermont from 2:00 PM 
Sunday, July 9, 2023 to 8:00 PM Monday, July 10, 2023 due to widespread 
heavy rain expected in the area.  This weather system will include strong 
thunderstorms.  Due to saturated soils and elevated river levels from recent 
rainfall, these coming storms could result in widespread flash flooding and 
river flooding.   

In Barre, residents may observe storm drains backing up due to the 
rainfall.  Our city crews will be checking for flash flooding and river levels 
regularly through the storm event and responding to any concerning 
developments.   If you experience or witness significant increases in water 
levels, please call (802) 476-6613.   
 
Please check our website (https://www.barrecity.org/) or our Facebook page 
(@BarreCityVT) for more updates.  
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